
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

IMPERIAL VALLEY HOUSING AUTHORITY  

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

Two (2) vacancies 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Imperial County Board of Supervisors is soliciting 

interested individuals to serve on the Imperial Valley Housing Authority Board of 

Commissioners. Two (2) members are appointed by the Imperial County Board of 

Supervisors for a four (4) year term Pursuant to the Bylaws of the IV Housing Authority 

Section 2. The following is a description of the mission of the members of the IV 

Housing Authority: 

 

To assist IVHA with reaching its goal to provide affordable housing solutions and 

advocating for housing opportunities for the low income community. 

 

If you are interested please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 940 W. Main 

Street, Ste 209 or by phone 442-265-1020 to request an application or you may obtain a 

copy at the Clerk of the Board’s website. Applications must be completed and 

submitted to the Clerk of the Board’s office no later than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, 

February 28, 2025. 

 

BLANCA ACOSTA 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

County of Imperial 

 

 

 


